
 

 

 

         

                                       

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy 2020!  We are back in 

the swing of things here at 

The International School of 

Warsaw!  We have been busy 

getting used to routines and 

learning.  Excited for Winter 

Break in February! 

 
In English Language,  we 

have been working hard with 

new sight words.  We have 

been learning winter 

vocabulary words and 

perfecting our letters.  We are 

going to continue to work on 

sight words in the coming 

months. 

 
In Mathematics,  

We have been practicing 

couting our letters and have 

been practicing addition and 

subtraction.  We love to sing 

to practice our letters as well 

as play games that help with 

remembering! 
 

In Social Studies, learned 

that it is important to be 

aware of global diversity.  

Everyone around us is  

different!  We embraced 

each other and were 

reminded that it is okay to be 

different. 

 
In Science, we learned 

about the importance of 

going to the doctor and to 

keep germs away.  We 

made pictures of what we 

thought germs looked like to 

spread awareness.  We did a 

fun experiment with pepper 

and soap which showed the 

importance of washing 

hands.  We also talked about 

the importance of Recycling.  

We had many great 

examples of what we can 

and cannot recycle. 
 
In Art, re recently learned 

about the articst Pablo 

Picasso.  We talked about 

Cubism and then we created 

our own faces from shapes.  

They turned out great!  We 

also created fireworks from 

toilet paper rolls to show 

wecome 2020! 

 

Looking forward to another 

amazing month!   

Happy January!  
   

Miss Sara 

Grade 0 Newsletter – January in Review 

 

Look how much fun we have! 

 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

 

2/3 Field Trip to Lego 

Exibit 

 

2/8-23- Winter Break 

 

2/26-27: Insect Project  

 

 

 

 

 

 


